
 

Town of Middlefield 

Communications Committee 

Open meeting: December 8, 2015 

Committee members present: 

Howard Knickerbocker 
Steve Harris 
Joe Kearns 

Others present: 
Tom Austin (part of meeting) 
 

Minutes: 

Meeting called to order at 3:40 pm. 

Approved minutes of 11/30 & 12/2 meetings as read. 

Steve reported on conference call with Director Eric Nakajima and MBI staff to discuss the 
wireless broadband pilot proposal: 

 Scheduled 12/17 meeting at Westboro HQ with staff & Middlefield’s technical consultant 
to work on details. 

 MBI to forward copies of Royalston pilot docs. 

Howard discussed preliminary design for an enhanced town-wide emergency communications 
repeater system. 

 Handed out copy of his correspondence with Jackie Duda (appended to following page). 

 Reported he was unable to engage Alex Rock of Pioneer Communications. 

 Tom to talk to Bob Garriepy, the Huntington Police Chief re contacting Alex.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 pm. 

  



 


